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Dear Supervisor Storck

We fully support construction of a new homeless shelter to be colocated with
the Penn Daw Fire Station at Beacon Hill Road.

This proposed location will provide easy access to public transportation,
jobs, and services along Richmond Highway. We need a better way to serve the
homeless community in our portion of Fairfax County. The current location near
Fort Belvoir is physically outdated and extremely inconvenient for the
homeless population.

My husband and I have lived in this area since July 1983 and are very familiar
with both the Fort Belvoir area (we are retired military) and the proposed
Beacon Hill area.

Thanks in advance for your support!

JoAnn and Paul Edwards



